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CLOSURE OF HIGHWAY 1 DUE TO THE SOBERANES 
FIRE  

 

  
 

Update to the Closure of HWY 1 
 

The following road closure remains in effect: 
x Due to a hazard tree the road remains closed. 
x Hwy 1 is closed from The Ripplewood Cafe at 47047 Hwy1 to 

North Coast Ridge Rd.  
x The closure may last until 5:00 P.M. 
x Hwy 1 will be closed to all traffic, including residents, in both 

directions.  
x The closure will be continually re-evaluated based on the threat 

to firefighter and public safety.  
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